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March 24, 2019

TO: Honorable Charles Perry, Chair, Senate Committee on Water & Rural Affairs
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB627 by Birdwell (Relating to the Red River Authority, following recommendations of

the Sunset Advisory Commission.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would provide for rates and charges by the Red River Authority for the sale or use of
water be subject to review by the Public Utility Commission of Texas (PUC). The PUC anticipates
that the bill would have no significant fiscal impact and that the provisions of the bill could be
implemented using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

The bill would implement recommendations made by the Sunset Advisory Commission
(Commission) regarding the Red River Authority (RRA). According to the Commission,
provisions of the bill can be absorbed by RRA within existing resources and no significant fiscal
implication is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 116 Sunset Advisory Commission, 473 Public Utility Commission of
Texas
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